

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA THE AMBASSADOR

March 22, 2022

Dear American Chamber of Commerce in Poland Friends,

Let me start by saying how grateful we all are for your humanitarian aid efforts through the creation of a special purpose donor vehicle – Corporate Aid for Ukraine: USA (CAU).

Our partnership with, and commitment to, the people of Ukraine is steadfast and enduring. The United States stands in solidarity with Ukraine and its people. We continue to work diligently with international organizations to provide support for those in need. Food, water, shelter, emergency health care, and critical household supplies are going to those displaced internally, as well as refugees who are seeking safety in Poland and beyond. Humanitarian organizations are delivering needs-based assistance with impartiality, humanity, and kindness and that effort now includes AmCham Poland.

As AmCham's Honorary Chairman, I applauded your efforts in creating Corporate Aid for Ukraine and would encourage U.S. firms to support frontline Ukrainian humanitarian efforts such as CAU: USA. I am in deep admiration of this unprecedented initiative to help your neighbors in crisis. This is a perfect example of the very best that the U.S. can be in the face of a crisis of historic proportions.

Thank you for your vital contributions.

Sincerely,

Mark F. Brzezinski

Mil B,